
     The Lord’s Day ~ Oct 9, 2011 
  9:15 am  The Lord’s Supper 

  Nursery: Kent & Kim Brown 

      Chandler Younker 

10:30 am Tea & Fellowship 

11:00 am          Family Bible Hour 

Speaker:  John DeVries 

  Nursery:  Linda Shaw, Dianne DeVries 

        1’s & 2’s: Donna Moore, Beryl Egan 

6:30 pm           Speaker: Bob MacGregor 

  Nursery:  Dianne DeVries, Gerry MacLeod 

                                  This Week:  Oct 10-16 

Tuesday 9:00 am Ladies Prayer Meeting  

  10:00 am Ladies Bible Study 

  6:25 pm AWANA 

Wednesday 7:00 pm Prayer & Bible Study 

    Nursery: Teresa Craswell 

Friday  7:00 pm Youth Group 

Sunday  9:15 am The Lord’s Supper 
          Nursery: Betty MacDonald, Lauri Anne Good 

      Emma Clement 

11:00 am  Family Bible Hour  

  Speaker:   

  Nursery:  Gloria MacDougall, Joy Crozier 

  1’s&2’s:  Carrie Robinson, Joy Crozier 

6:30 pm           Speaker:   

                        Nursery:  Hannah Canfield, Josiah Canfield 

Cleaning Schedule   
Oct 09-15 :  Myles & Paula Younker, Austin & Treena Clement 

Oct 16-22 :  Merle & Ruth Bigney, John & Kelly DeVries 

Oct 23-29 :  Bill & Kaye Lewis, Jonathan & Jessica Simmonds 

Chairman’s Schedule 

Oct 09  AM: Bill Lewis   PM: Matt Craswell 

Oct 16  AM: Fenno DeVries  PM: Dave Boisvert 

Oct 23  AM: Jacques Boisvert  PM: Dan Frew 
Door Watch 
Oct 09  AM: Alan Craswell  PM: Henk Bondt 
Oct 16  AM: Dave Boisvert  PM: Dan Frew 
Oct 23  AM: Fenno DeVries  PM: Wayne Shaw 

For Chapel news and info check us out at www.charlottetownbiblechapel.org 

Messages are now available on our web site.  You can enjoy listening to them 

again, download and save them, or share with family and friends! 

    



 Prayer   
 
Emergency Prayer Chain:  Tildy Good, Doris MacGregor, Kaye Lewis 

 
Those Who Are Sick:   Dave Simms, Elaine Baglole, Bert Kelly, Pearl McLellan,  

  Eva Ellis, Barry MacLeod, Mark Arsenault (Earl’s brother) 
 

Our Assembly:         The Elders       Sunday School        Youth Group     AWANA 
            

        Maritime & Commended Workers 
Bob & Marg MacGregor         Cliff & Norlene Campbell    Marj Robbins 

Gerald & Denise St. Laurent    Dave & Anne Spearing   Robbie & Jackie MacGregor            

Harold & Barb MacDougall    Noel  & Dwana Bondt       Mark & Kim DeJager   

           
       MISSIONS CORNER 

Marjorie Beckwith Luke & Lois DeJager               Garry & Claudette Weeks 

Pearl Winterburn Marie MacDougall                     Jesse Tremblay   

Rocky & Liz Niclasen      Mike & Rachel Maletich            John & Dorothy McKim     

        

    Keep in Your Thoughts and Prayers  

Maritime Assemblies  Camp Ministry  Margaret Small 

Shawn & Hayley Cuthill Family Bible Hour  Pearl McLellan  

Sam Bears      Bert Kelly    Betty MacDonald      Sadie Wagner    
 
Mark Your Calendar 

Lord willing, our Fall Conference is scheduled to be held October 21-23.  Our speakers 

this year will be Roy Hill and Wade LeBlanc.  The conference will commence at 7:00  

Friday evening with meetings at 2:00, 3:30 and 6:30 on Saturday, supper will be provided.   

We will have our meetings as usual on Sunday and will provide lunch and supper with  

meetings at 2:00 and 3:30 in the afternoon.  Keep this time in your thoughts and prayers 

and plan to attend and receive a blessing. 

 

Fall Conference Ministry Opportunities 

Squares and pies are needed for the Fall Conference meals.  If you are able to help out 

with this need please sign up on the sheet provided in the Awana office.   

 

We are looking for mustard pickles for the Saturday evening meal.  If you are willing to  

share in this need please deposit your bottles in the fridge 

  

Table Setters are also needed for the conference meals.  There is a sign-up sheet on the  

bulletin board in the foyer.  If you have any questions contact Tammy Hogg.  
 

The Ladies Bible Study Group will be meeting Tuesday at 10:00.  All ladies are welcome! 

 

Attention All Ladies 
If you are involved in taking prayer requests for the ladies emergency prayer chain, if  
you are presently being called to pray for the emergency requests, or if you would like  
to be part of this ministry, there is a sign-up sheet posted on the bulletin board. Please  
be sure to take this time to consider if the Lord would have you to be part of this  
valuable ministry. 



 
 

 
 


